
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME – 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

 

An Orientation programme was held on 14.11.2023 for the batch of 2022-23 in collaboration 

with the ICC of the college.  Students were initiated into the organization, functioning and 

redressal mechanism of the ICC. The role of the Gender Sensitisation Committee (GSC) was 

highlighted and students were updated about the campaigns, workshops, screenings held in the 

past and induction of volunteers was planned for the current academic year. Total of 6 faculty 

members and 43 students participated in the event.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ATTENDENCE SHEETS  

                           

 

  


